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15th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: OFQUAL Consultation Exams 2022 
 
I am writing to advise you that OFQUAL have released their proposed changes to the assessment of 
GCSEs, AS and A levels in 2022 document https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/proposed-
changes-to-the-assessment-of-gcses-as-and-a-levels-in-2022/proposed-changes-to-the-assessment-
of-gcses-as-and-a-levels-in-2022.  
 
This is supported by a consultation for alternative and vocational qualifications 
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/arrangements-for-the-assessment-and-awarding-of-
vocational-technical-and-other-general-qualifications-2021-to-2022.  
 
I would encourage all staff to read the documentation and provide feedback using the relevant link – 
the consultation period ends 1st August 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ella Strawbridge 
Assistant Vice Principal 
Ella.strawbridge@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk 
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